Technology Task Force

I will be arranging a demo of a no cost (to De Anza) wireless printing solution for our students at the next Tech Task Force meeting, to be held on Wednesday, May 18, at 2:30 pm in Admin 109. If you cannot attend, please feel free to send a representative from your department. 

To prepare for this demo, I would like to gather some stats: If any of you currently provide print services to students, could you provide me with information regarding the volume of printing? This data would be very useful in our demo/discussion. 

For a bit of background, I have pasted the info from the first email into the bottom of this message.


"I just spoke with a representative of a new company called WEPA, that offers wireless, kiosk based printing for students. Students can print wirelessly from almost any device, including Macs, PC's, Tablets and even smart phones. 

The printer is located inside a kiosk, which can also be used to display campus messages, PowerPoints or videos on the kiosk screen.  How much will this cost us? Nothing!

The service provider does all the work and charges students directly for the printing service (9 cents per page for B&W; it does color as well, but at a higher cost.) WEPA will even rebate 10% of the proceeds to the college in the form of cash or a scholarship. 

I found this to be a very interesting option for our students during these budget-cutting times. If you find this interesting as well, do let me know and I will set up an on line demo. We may consider doing the demo during one of our Tech Task Force meetings. "
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